
Stateline 4-H Club 
September 2021 Reporters Report

State Fair, Record Books & Officer Elections makes September the most fun and most 
competitive month of the 4-H year! As the 4-H year is quickly coming to a close, several 
members competed at different events at the Kansas State Fair. Bryce Duvall, Brayden Duvall, 
Braelyn Durham-Hacker, and Jeslin Durham-Hacker all did very well showing sheep. The Crops 
Judging Team took 1st place overall! Members were Janda Goodno, (1st individual), Breckyn 
Hiltner (3rd individual) & Jancey Goodno (4th individual). Several members had items in the 
4-H building at the Kansas State Fair: Clothing- Jancey Goodno (Red), Janda Goodno (Blue); 
Entomology- Chloe Blunk (Blue); Foods- Callen Corr (Blue), Jancey Goodno (White); Geology- 
Cort Blunk (Purple); Horticulture- Callen Corr (Red). September is also the month members are 
working hard to complete his/her record books and officer books. Our monthly meeting was 
held September 19 at 5:45pm. It was a full meeting. National 4-H week activities were decided 
on along with doing a window display. Members voted to do a pumpkin decorating fundraiser 
along with Halloween safety tips at the Kiowa Fall Festival October 31, 2021. Stateline 4-H also 
has the new 2021-2022 officer team elected: President- Cort Blunk, Vice President- Rustin 
Erikson, Secretary- Breckyn Hiltner, Treasurer- Keagan McMurray, Reporter- Callen Corr, Song 
Leaders- Jancey Goodno & Janda Goodno, Recreation Leaders- Eliza Liggenstoffer & Neal 
Liggenstoffer, Historian- Janda Goodno, & Council Representatives- Cort Blunk & Bo Miller. 
Congrats to all the new officers! Officer training will be October 9th at 9am Medicine Lodge 
High School. It was mentioned that the 4-H Achievement Banquet will be November 13, 2021 

at the Gyphill Guest Ranch. Stateline 4-H club is ready for the upcoming year! Stay well, stay 
safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely,
Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter


